



Dear Parents, Carers,

I hope this letter finds you all well and that you are continuing to enjoy looking at class and individual learning through the use of Class Dojo.

I know that staff are finding this a very efficient and quick method of sharing learning with you all.

This term, we would have normally opened our doors and had an informal open day for parents to come into school and look at pupils' work. Unfortunately, we are still unable to host such a large scale event with parents in the school due to covid restrictions.

We are therefore going to be increasing our use of the class pages on dojo to share learning with you. Staff share learning through dojo in different ways, some through individual profiles and some on the class page.

Time being, all classes will now aim to share with you approximately 3 class posts about learning per week which will include information about key learning. These posts will relate to literacy, numeracy and other curricular areas. We ask that you take time to discuss the learning that has been taking place in these posts with your child.

We hope this approach and increased use of Dojo will provide more insight into pupil learning until we can invite you all back into the building soon in a safe manner. For those of you not yet linked to dojo can I please recommend that you try to connect through the app, as it is a great way to develop your awareness of what is happening in your child's class and throughout the wider school community.

Thank you all for your continued support and understanding in these challenging times.

Yours sincerely

Mrs E. Duncan



Head Teacher: Mrs E Duncan

Dalbeattie Primary School,

Dalbeattie Learning Campus,

Craignair Road, Dalbeattie, DG5 4LU